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From: Kent Ahlstrom <ahlstromsinperu@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 7:55 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Sirs,

I don't want you to reduce the FOREX LEVERAGE to anything less than the current 100:1. T have
made a reasonable income with this leverage. Any reduction would require large amounts of time in
front of the computer to earn small returns. At age 63 that would be really difficult on my butt and
knees, they don't bend that great anymore.

PLEASE LEAVE THE LEVERAGE UNTOUCHED.

Kent Ahlstrom

4883 West Mineral Way
Herriman, Utah 84096
801-253-3679
ahlstromsinperu@yahoo.com




